Brandon Pike

From: Decker Petroleum Equipment <billarmstrong7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 2:24 PM

To: Brandon Pike

Subject: Comment on SPR-ADJ-DAP-TRV-DR21-24

Hi Brandon,

1. | want to request that the maximum height of buildings along the northern property line not exceed 35' tall,
particularly given that the setback is only 10'.

Sincerely,
Bill Armstrong, owner

5821 Liberty Rd S, Salem, OR 97306
503.409.5122



